

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



STARS OF THE WEEK ENDING 18.03.2022







Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Hibba PM: Egzon

Reception: CORAL Ibrahim, and Zahra, RUBY: Raabia, AMBER: Esa, Noah and

Tahir for fantastic writing.

Year 1: JADE: Fatma, Benin - doing amazing work, improving their learning. EMERALD: Armaan, trying hard in writing. Grayson, moving up in Phonics. TURQUOISE: Mariam, Bushra for doing very well in Phonics.

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Hadidha, ONYX: Parisha, Sidal, SAPPHIRE: Max and Amaya

Year 3: TOPAZ: Mohamed K, progress in his reading/Phonics. Jasir, improvement in spelling/writing. AQUAMARINE: Sara, always showing "Spirit" behaviour, being a role model. Ghazi, working really well in maths. OPAL: Abdullah, settling in to school. Ghazal, focused learning.

Year 4: GARNET: Melanie, Refaat for thinking "Big". ZIRCON: Jamal, Daria for becoming more independent. AMMOLITE: Kenda and Raul-Andrei for their perseverance.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Lila and Mussa, MOLDAVITE: Nada, stretching herself. Ashmaan, thoughtful contributions to discussions. PEARL: Adelina, Rukiyo, always showing excellent behaviour.

Year 6: QUARTZ: Alim, excellent work in Maths meetings. Aisha, great improvement in writing. TANZANITE: Bilal and Afrah, LAPIS-LAZULI: Mohammed, really trying hard in all lessons. Aisha, great maths SATs results.

HOW TO ADDRESS WHAT IS HAPPENING IN UKRAINE WITH YOUR CHILD!



PEACE AND CONFLICT is one of our Global themes in our curriculum. Our pupils are encouraged to see the rewards of having peace in the world and the dangers that can arise when there is conflict. we stand for peace.

Working together brings Peace.



Talk about what they're seeing on the news. Talk to your children about what they might be reading online about the conflict in Ukraine - make them aware that there is a lot of fake news and misreporting, and that while it's important to engage with the reality for people in Ukraine, looking at graphic images could impact them. Consider limiting their exposure. As many of our families are from war torn countries, they may empathise with what is happening to families who are running away from Ukraine. We encourage pupils to speak to us at school about any aspect of this matter that affects them. Even without a direct personal connection to the conflict, it's natural that seeing all the footage coming out of Ukraine, whether on the news or on social media, can be distressing. It's important to recognise this, even if we are committed to paying attention, showing solidarity, or seeking to help the victims.

W/E March 18, 2022



UPCOMING EVENTS

Mon 21st Mar - Perseverance Assembly Fri 25th Mar - Mothering Sunday assembly

Sun 27th Mar- Mothering Sunday Tues 29th Mar- E-Act Celebration Semifinal at The Crest

Fri 1st Apr April - Young Carers Assembly

2nd April -1st May- Ramadan Mon 4th Apr - Mon 18th Apr Easter Holiday

SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO

All our children will tell you the school's motto and say the mantra but do they truly understand what they mean?

It is pleasing to say, as you walk around the school and speak to the children you will realise how much they aim at achieving success and how good they are at sharing what they learn daily.

When visitors from E-Act Trust visited this week and spoke to pupils about Science, it was amazing to see how knowledgeable they were about what they have been learning in their classes and also the amount of things they learnt during Science week. Thanks to Ms Cyrus for coordinating this activity.



Thanks to our parents for attending Parents Evening at school.



Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



PHOTOS OF THE WEEK!

SCIENCE CLUB PUPIL VOICE

This week we learnt how to make a sun dial. We talked about:

What a shadow is and the fact we need a light source shining at an object. If something is in the way, then we will get a shadow.

Mustafa:

It was fun. I like how we learnt about the shadow and how to read different dials.



RED NOSE DAY CHARITY AFFAIR!



CHILDREN CONTRIBUTED!

MONDAY WAS COMMONWEALTH DAY





THURSDAY, ST PATRICK'S DAY















Thanks to all the members of our school community who are helping to bring the curriculum and learning to life. SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO!

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of